

Larchwood Gardens Pilgrims Hatch Brentwood Essex CM15 9NG

Headteacher: Mr.S.Bowsher



T: 01277 372450 E: office@larchwood.essex.sch.uk W: www.LarchwoodPrimary.co.uk

23rd July 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

Pizza Evening September 2021

Today is the children's last day at Larchwood. However, we don't want this to be the end of their association with the school as we are rightly proud of all that they have achieved.

As I mentioned at the play on Tuesday we would like to invite the Year 6 children back for a pizza evening on Thursday 30th September. This will be from 4:30pm and children can attend in their new uniform and join staff for a relaxed hour of pizza eating and sharing stories of their new school whilst catching up with friends they may not have seen. Mr Duff will be in attendance so he can hear about how they are getting on.

A further letter will be sent to you nearer the time with final details.

In the meantime, have a great summer and we look forward to seeing the children back at the end of September for the start of this new Larchwood tradition.

Mr S Bowsher Headteacher

